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Att: Michael Garretson,
Deputv Superintendent
Broward Countv Schools

Hi Mike

Yesterday, the City's Neighborhood Services staff showed us some very preliminary designs
for the NCIP 2007-8 intersection proiects at Harbordale Elementary School. Thev are quite
spectacular ond above what we had anticipated in the tremendous impact that they will have
visually, and as traffic safetv measures for those locations for the cost.

The NCIP staff is moving along as rapidly as possible in order to schedule a timely completion
date for these proiects. Prior to sending it out for bids. they will need all finances in place.
Please let me know if there is anything else that vou need regarding the 2008 matchina funds.

In the next several weeks, the consulting engineering firm, R.J. Behar & Company, will provide
desian plans that we will be delighted to give you for any presentations that you may need to
~make about the projects. -

Thanks again!
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Coordinator
HCA NCIP Grants



